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May 11, 2018 
 
Dear Families, 
 
As you may know, Trustees at Hamilton-Wentworth District School Board (HWDSB) today 
celebrated the announcement of the next milestone in the construction phase of the new 
46,000 square foot elementary school in Greensville, Ontario. 
 
Board Chair Todd White announced that HWDSB had received approvals from the Ministry of 
Environment and Climate Change with respect to the new sanitary and storm water systems.  
 
In addition, Chair White announced that he expects to have site plan approvals from the City of 
Hamilton in the next four weeks. Building permits will follow shortly after this. HWDSB thanks 
city staff for their co-operation on this important step forward on the project. 
 
Construction on the new school will begin shortly after the project is tendered. The tender 
phase is scheduled to begin in June. Shovels could be in the ground in July. 
 
In June 2014, HWDSB Trustees approved the closure of Greensville and Spencer Valley and the 
construction of a new school on the Greensville school site. The new school will accommodate 
381 students. It is a joint community project with the City of Hamilton, the Hamilton Public 
Library and the Ontario government. 
 
We will hold a public information meeting to update the community on the following date: 
 
New Greensville School Public Information Meeting 
When: Thursday, May 24, 2018 at 6 p.m. 
Location: Spencer Valley Elementary School (441 Old Brock Road, Greensville) 
 
Sincerely, 
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